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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Kathleen Basiewicz

Email

wolfydog71177@yahoo.com

Docket

E-7 Sub 1214

Message

Allowing any kind of rate increase to Duke Power not necessary. They have already manage
to weasel a reward for themselves by now charging us a monthly fee for just being hooked up.
Now they want more. They said that the customer wouldn't be charged for the coal ash
cleanup and that was a lie. They keep finding other ways to screw us out of the monies that
they need to pay the fine. We don't owe them anymore rate increases. Stop stepping on the
costumer.
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